From: Claire Rutherford [mailto:CRutherford@ennistowncouncil.ie] 
Sent: 13 September 2013 10:00
Subject: 
TO EACH LOCAL AUTHORITY:

At the September Monthly meeting of Ennis Town Council the members adopted the following Notice of Motion submitted by Cllr. P. O’Shea and it was agreed to circulate the Motion to all Local Authorities for their support:-

“That Ennis Town Council request the Minister for Health to revise the scheme for chronic illnesses and that people in Clare suffering from Crohns disease, Alzeimers, and Coronary Heart Disease be recognised as suffering from life long conditions and be included in the Long Term illness Scheme. And that the fee for these people attending Accident and Emergency be immediately eliminated”.
Regards,

Claire
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